Delegation from Norway in Siberian Federal University

Event date: 30 january - 4 february 2012

The experts of the GexCon Consulting Company (Norway) aiming to be world leading in the field of gas
dispersion, fire and explosion safety will visit Siberian Federal University on January 30 - February 04,
2012.

Within the framework of the visit, the Norway delegates will hold the meeting with the SibFU Senior
Management and representatives of the companies of the Krasnoyarsk territory working in the Oil and
Gas industry and sign the Agreement on Cooperation between the SibFU and GexCon.

Furthermore, Prankul Midda, R&D Engineer of the GexCon Company will deliver training courses on
FLACS software exploitation.

SibFU Press office, 26 december 2011
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